
 

Bar Harbor, Me.

September 5, 1952

Dear Luea:

I received your letter only just yesterday, as it was
forwarded here from Madison. We are returning in a few
days.

Mrs. Lederberg and I have every confidence in your judgment
in. managingthe JGM|‘paper“through its temporary difficulties.
I hardly agree that a ‘dPastic re-organization tis necessary,
but can underetand that some translation into English English
may be requested. For my part, I would have preferred leaving

_ the style alone, but am willing to accede to editorial dis-
“- eretion. I am sure that you. will see that Hayes' revision,
--as I am sure also he interids himself) will be confined to the
. presentation of the paper, and not to interpretations, at least
not without some opportunity for considered discussion. Your

_- plan for managing the paper, proof, etc. is perfectly agreeable.

We have been having something -ofa vacation, having motored
-: through Canada from Sault Ste. Marie.(Lake Huron) through

Ottawa, Montreal, Quebec, . the Gaspesie and Halifax, to arrive
here fer some rest and morestationary enjogment before starting
our return trip/ We shouldbe back by the 15th-- i-e., possibly
by the time youbreceive this letter.

Sincerely.

  

fshua Lederberg

 


